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Comments: I am a resident of Montana and live in the Swan Valley.  I am writing to vehemently oppose the

Holland Lake Lodge expansion plan.  

First, the stress on the infrastructure to build the expansion will negatively affect the roads and the surrounding

land due to all the heavy equipment and products that will be brought to the site using the already fragile

Highway 83.

Secondly, the expansion and number of buildings will add to stress on the land and the number of toilets added,

which I calculate to number around 100, will add additional environmental challenges.  I read nothing relating to

the waste generated by this proposal.

More humans, more buildings, more usage, to the extent that is currently proposed, at the Holland Lake Lodge

will also negatively impact the surrounding forest and the all the wildlife that live there and the Bob Marshall

wilderness.  

My question is where is the Environmental Report?

 

 

 

 


